LEE MEMORIAL
HEALTH SYSTEM

www.LeeMemorial.org

February 10, 2014

Mr. & Ms. Steven Malovich
Concierge Cruises

1315 SE 23rd Avenue

Cape Coral, FL 33990=1982

Dear Mr. & Ms. Malovich:

Thank you so much for your recent contribution to the Lee Memorial Health
System Foundation. Thanks to support from friends like you, we continue to
provide the highest quality health care and services throughout our
community. Your kindness touches the lives of our staff, patients, their
families and friends. We truly appreciate your generosity.

On behalf of Lee Memorial Health System, please accept my genuine thanks
and appreciation and know that you are making a difference in the lives of
others. Peace and best wishes.

Sincerely,
James R. Nathan
President
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